                                                EAST HARDIN MIDDLE SCHOOL

                            SITE BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS

                                                                      (MINUTES)

                                           GLENDALE, KY       DECEMBER 13, 2006

The East Hardin Middle School Site Based Decision Making Council met at East Hardin Middle School at  3:30  P.M., on the    13th      day of                 December__             2006,

With the following members present:

(1.)  Paul C. Connelly, Jr.     (2.)  Luann Brashear     (3.)   Bob Wade     (4.)  Mary Carruthers         (5.)  Becky Smith

Call to Order  - Mr. Paul Connelly called the meeting to order.  

SY 06-07 Order #14  -  Approval of the November 8, 2006 Regular SBDM Meeting Minutes  – The motion was made by Bob Wade and seconded by Mary Carruthers to approve the minutes of the November 8, 2006 Regular SBDM Meeting.  With there being no disagreement from any council member, the motion passed by consensus and the minutes were approved.

Recognition of Visitors    –     Gail Crain  -  Textbook Committee                            

Committee Reports

Budget Committee – No Report.   

CATS Prep Committee – No Report.

Climate Committee – No Report.

Curriculum/Professional Development Committee – No Report.

Mission Statement Committee (Ad-Hoc) –No Report.

Policy Review (Ad-Hoc) – Mr. Connelly publicly thanked Carla Wallace for typing up the new polices and putting them into the policy template.

Scheduling Committee – No Report.

Technology Committee – Mary Carruthers informed the Council that two new computers and a digital camera were donated to the school by Ms. Diana Glenn.  Ms. Carruthers also informed the Council that the legislature has appropriated 50 million dollars for new student workstations to replace those computers incapable of handling on-line testing.  East Hardin will be receiving new computers to replace the ones in our IBM and Dell labs.  There will be no new KETS funding for the schools.  All funds will be held at the Central Office to help pay for district-wide wireless network.  Any funds left over after the wireless purchase will be funneled back to the schools at a later date.  

Textbook Committee – Gail Crain distributed a handout showing all the funds that were available for purchasing textbooks, all the funds used for purchasing textbooks this school year, and the remaining balances in each of these funds.  At this time, no additional textbooks should need to be ordered.  Ms. Crain discussed the adoption list for next year, which will be for Social Studies textbooks, and informed the Council who would be serving on the Textbook Committee.  Samples are already coming in for review.

Discuss Section 7 Needs Request – Mr. Connelly distributed a handout showing some of the items funded through Section 7 monies this past year.  However, the Board has stated that they will no longer fund any teachers out of Section 7 monies.  It was determined that a staff survey should be sent out to see what needs the teachers would like to see met with Section 7 monies.

Discuss Missing Assignment Policy – Mr. Connelly discussed suggestions for how the different teams wanted to handle the problem of students who continually had missing assignments.  Different proposals were discussed and Mr. Connelly will submit these proposals to the staff for their consideration.  It was decided we would revisit this issue at a later date.

Discuss Implementation and Impact Sheets –   

Discuss SACS – Mr. Connelly informed the Council we are not going to have the SACS visit that was originally planned for the week of May 7th or the week of May 14th.  Mr. Connelly was informed that the reason for the change in the date for our visit would be the difficulty in finding school personnel who will want to be out of their schools that late in the school year to serve on a visiting committee.  Mr. Connelly stated that we are continuing with the process of doing the self-evaluation and that all the committees have been established.  Ms. Crain has given the committees some impacted implementation check sheets that they will be working on.  The new date for the SACS visit will probably be September of next year.

Discuss Topics for SBDM Council to Address with Board of Education – Mr. Connelly distributed a handout with suggestions on ways to identify areas of need that the SBDM Council might want to address with the Board of Education.  Discussion followed.   

Correspondence – None.

New Business – Mr. Connelly went through and reviewed the Accident Reports for the last month.  Mr. Connelly mentioned the need of possibly putting a teacher at the door where students are dropped off in the morning to help with monitoring.

Other – None.

SY 06-07 Order #15  -  Motion to Adjourn the December 13, 2006 Regular SBDM Meeting – The motion was made by Bob Wade and seconded by Luann Brashear to adjourn the December 13, 2006 Regular SBDM meeting.  With there being no disagreement from any council member, the motion passed by consensus and the meeting was adjourned.

                                    Signed____________________________________________

                                                               Paul C. Connelly, Jr.             Chairperson

                                    Signed_____________________________________________

                                                                Bob Wade                           Vice-Chairperson             

                                    Signed_____________________________________________

                                                                Luann Brashear                    Elected Alternate Chairperson

